
 

Letter to Parents of Nursery to Class XII Students 

(Session 2023-24) 

Date: 28.02.2024 

Dear Parents, 

Namaste! 

 

Subject: Expansion and augmentation of Ekayanaa School family - reg. 

 

Hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an important 

development at Ekayanaa School family that our team is expanding and augmenting. 

As part of our ongoing commitment to growth and expansion, we are excited to 

announce that Mr. Manish Saxena, our esteemed principal, will be spearheading the 

establishment of new branch of our school (Rau Campus). 

 

With Mr. Manish Saxena transitioning to lead the new branch, it is equally imperative 

for us to ensure a seamless transition of leadership here at our Kanadia Campus. 

Therefore, we are delighted to welcome one more worthy leader Mr. U.K. Jha in 

Ekayanaa School family at Kanadia Campus.  

 

Mr. U.K. Jha has been an exemplary leader and principal for various prestigious CBSE 

schools, he has been instrumental in various CBSE activities like, Chairperson Indore 

Sahodaya Schools Complex, CNS for evaluation work, city coordinator for conducting 

10th and 12th CBSE Board Examination, member of inspection committee, etc. We are 

confident that his leadership will uphold the values and vision that define our school. 

He has already begun familiarizing himself with our community and eager to 

collaborate with all stakeholders to continue fostering a nurturing and enriching 

learning environment. 

 

We understand that change can sometimes be met with apprehension, but please rest 

assured that our commitment to your child's education and well-being remains 

unwavering. Both Mr. Manish Saxena and Mr. U.K. Jha will work closely together 

during this transitional period to ensure a smooth handover and to address any concerns 

or questions you may have. 

 

We are immensely grateful for your continued support and trust in us as we embark on 

this exciting new chapter for Ekayanaa School's expansion and augmentation. 

 

Thank you for being valued members of Ekayanaa School family. 

 

 

Kind regards 

Ekayanaa School Management Team 


